

June 20, 2005

Mr. Scott Orbach President EZGSA PO Box 30096 Bethesda, MD 20824

RE: GSA Schedule 70

Dear Scott:

We would like to recognize the excellent service and attention we received from Rick Nichols in obtaining our GSA Schedule. Rick was very knowledgeable about the process we needed to follow and the information we needed to provide to move our schedule through all phases of the process, from information gathering to the final negotiations and award. Although the process took longer than we had anticipated, we were grateful for Rick's patience and steady guidance as we worked through the details of obtaining our schedule.

We look forward to using our schedule and appreciate your services in helping to make that possible. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rose M. Blackburn

Ese M Blackburn

**CEO** 

Cc: Rick Nichols